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Summary

Richard Pennington, Acting Chief Operating Officer for Elective Care, BHRUT, will 
present an update to the Committee to advise how the Trust is managing its planned care 
and the innovative initiatives implemented to reduce waiting lists.

Recommendation(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee is recommended to note the update provided by BHRUT 
and following the information provided, discuss any issues that need further exploration 
with the BHRUT representative.

Reason(s)

This report is for noting and allows the Committee to put questions to the BHRUT 
representative.

Public Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report: None
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Appendix 1: Managing Our Planned Care presentation
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